
TREE TOP LADIES’ LEAGUE 2024

 


Dear Lady Golfers,   

  

Punxsutawney Phil predicts an early spring and we will be golfing before you know it! 
Any lady golfer of any ability is welcome to join our league. If you can golf most 
Tuesday evenings or Wednesday mornings, find yourself a partner and come in as a team. 
No partner? Come in by yourself and I will pair you with another single golfer. If you 
can’t golf most weeks, then come in as a substitute. Either way is a great way to get out 
golfing on a regular basis, meet some very nice, fun lady golfers and improve your game.

 

The Ladies’ League will have its organizational meeting on Tuesday, April 9th at 
7:00 PM in the clubhouse.  Everyone (Tuesday PM golfers, Wednesday AM golfers, 
substitutes and especially new golfers in the league) should plan to attend this meeting. 
We will be going over the league set-up, scoring, rules, substituting, weather calls, etc.  

 

Golf will start on April 23rd & 24th with a fun event. Remember, substitutes are 
always welcome to play in the fun events. We will continue to sign-up for tee times for 
fun weeks. Sign-up sheets and information as to what we’ll be doing for fun will be 
available at our organizational meeting on April 9th. You can also call me at 
717-665-6706 or 717-575-3581 or e-mail me to make a tee time for fun weeks.

 

League play (partner-better-ball) will start on May 7th and May 8th. We play nine 
holes each week, alternating the front and back. League booklets with the playing 
schedules, rules, etc. will be available on April 30th & May 1st which will be another 
fun week. The cost each week is $11.00 to walk and $17.00 to ride.

 

Applications and fees must be returned by April 2nd. You may drop your applications 
and fees off to the clubhouse or mail them to me at: 

 	 


Lynette Brown

448 Church Rd.


Manheim, PA  17545


(please make checks payable to Tree Top Golf Course)


Tree Top Golf Course

1624 Creek Road, Manheim, PA 17545


TEL: 717-665-6262      EMAIL: info@treetopgolf.com



New members and new substitutes must turn in at least one 18 hole score from Tree 
Top by May 1st for league handicapping.  Failure to do this means that you will play 
scratch until I have the required score. Previous golfers come in with 4 scores from the 
year before, so the more scores you give me, the more accurate your handicap will be.  
You can put your signed and dated scorecards in the manila envelope on the Ladies 
League table in the back of the clubhouse for me or mail them to me. 

 

Our “Pretty in Pink” – breast cancer tournament will probably be held on Saturday, 
August 10th at Tree Top. On the application at the bottom you will find places to check 
off if you would like to help with either this tournament and/or our end of the season 
banquet in October. I need two Co-Coordinators for the tournament this year. If you are 
willing to be a co-coordinator, please contact me ASAP so we can get things started. I 
really appreciate all the help and new ideas and enjoy the good times that we have 
working together.

 

Tuesday evening golfers are split into two groups (A & B). “A” group has golfers who 
score in the 40’s or 50’s or lower for 9 holes and “B” group has golfers who score in the 
50’s or 60’s or higher. Please circle your preference on the application for which group 
you would like to golf in. I will do my best to place you in your preferred group.

 

We do use text alerts for last minute notifications, reminders and weather cancellations.  
To sign-up for our text alerts send a text message to 81010 with the message: @ttladies.  

 

I look forward to seeing all of you at the meeting on April 9th and to another year of 
golfing together. If you have any questions, ideas, or suggestions, please feel free to give 
me a call at 717-665-6706 or 717-575-3581 or e-mail me at lynette@treetopgolf.com or 
bring them to the meeting.

 


                                                      	 	 	 	 Sincerely, 


Lynette Brown

Ladies’ League Organizer
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